
 

 

 

  

In September, year 3 will be continuing our topic: Light 

During the half term, we want you to 

find out about this topic at home. 

Choose one of these great ideas for your 

special Project and bring it in by the 11th  

October 2024. 

    

We look forward to seeing the observations that you have 

made about light. There are dojo points to be earned and 

knowledge to be gained so try your best! 


